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What have the pupils of Room 16 been up to this week? 
I hope that Room 16 are feeling very proud of themselves and all that they have accomplished this week! I have 

been so impressed with everyone’s hard work!  

24.04.20 

We were practising our ‘oa’ or ‘y – 
short i’ sound in Phonics this week.  

This week, we started learning our 4x table. We have been thinking about different strategies we can use to work out 
the answer to multiplication questions. Have a look at some of our work. 

Grisha  

Multiplication is the same as repeated 
addition! 

 
We showed this on a number line. 

Writing was my favourite task to mark this week. I was blown away with 
your persuasive advertisements! I wish we had room to share them all! 

You all noticed some excellent 
patterns when you were skip 
counting! 
 

Well done to those of you who 
noticed the numbers in the 4x table 
were all even, ending in 0,2,4,6 or 
8. 
 

Thomas noticed an excellent pattern 
– that if you look at a column, the 
multiples of 4 are going up in 20s. 

This week, we started learning our 4x table. We have been thinking about different strategies we can use to work out 
the answer to multiplication questions. Have a look at some of our work. 

 

Our Eatwell Plates 



 Room 16 are a very creative bunch! 

 Just look at the different materials they used to make arrays to help them solve their 
multiplication questions. 


